
Learning Power of the Week: Empathy & listening  
- Listen closely to understand what people are really saying  
- Acknowledge the emotions and opinions of others  
- Put yourself in other people’s shoes  
- Offer kindness                                  
- Get to know one another better  
 Listen contains the same letters as silent  
There is a difference between listening and waiting for your turn to talk  

 Learning Power Winners: 

Nursery: Orlaith 

Reception: Olivia 

Year 1: Martha 

Year 2: Charlie 

Year 3: Harley 

Year 4: Eve 

Year 5: Liliana  

Year 6: Bobby  

Well done children, you have shown how you SHINE this week! 
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Mass Times: 

Fr Michael would love to see you all in Church to   celebrate 

mass: 

Wednesday : 9:15 

Saturday: 5.30PM—St John Fisher Church  

Sunday: 11AM—St Columba’s 

Church  

 

 

 

 

A big well done to all of the children who nominated     

themselves to be a Shining Light. Their speeches were         

fantastic and the children cast their votes. We now have our 

new Shining Lights for this academic year.  



Attendance  

Our attendance target for each class in 

school is 97%+ each week. 

 

Our attendance champions this week are    

Year 5 with 100%.  

You have to be in to win! 

97% - 1 star 

98-99%  -  

100% -                  

Plus 5 minutes extra play on a Monday! 

Year  Percentage  Number of 

stars awarded  

Nursery 94% 0 

Reception  99% 2 

Year 1  99% 2 

Year 2  95% 0 

Year 3  97% 1 

Year 4  96% 0 

Year 5  100% 3 

Year 6  95% 0 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents and carers are invited to the    

following events 

26th September 2023 at 9am – Fisher Friends 

Presentation Reception and Year 6 (School 

Hall) 

10th October 2023 at 9am – Year 4 Prayer 

and Liturgy (School Hall) 

24th October 2023 at 9am – Year 3 Prayer 

and Liturgy (School Hall) 

25th October 2023 at 9am – Nursery parent 

session in class 

25th October 2023 at 2pm – Reception parent 

session in class 

14th November 2023 at 9am – Year 2 Prayer 

and Liturgy (School Hall) 

15th November 2023 at 3:30pm – Parent 

workshop artwork display in classes 

21st November 2023 at 9am – Year 1 Prayer 

and Liturgy (School Hall) 

6th December 2023 – Parent evening 3:30 - 

6:30 (Appointments will be available on 

line after half term). 

Following the voting at the end of 

the Summer Term, we are pleased to 

announce that Mr Luke Carter was 

successfully appointed as our new 

Parent Governor. We would like to 

thank all of those who nominated 

themselves for the role and for those 

parents that cast a vote.  

 

Sport Competitions 

This week saw the start of our children taking part in Knowsley 

school sporting competitions. As always, our football team did 

us proud in the first tournament of the school league.  


